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Curriculum Vitae 
 
G. K. (Ken) Allred, ALS, CLS 
 
Year of birth:  1940 
 
Nationality:  Canadian 
 
Status: Married to Marge, 3 children, Mark, Paul and Keith 
 
Professional Career 
 
Ken Allred was commissioned as an Alberta Land Surveyor in 1965 and a Canada Lands 
Surveyor in 1968, subsequent to graduation from the Southern Alberta Institute of Technology in 
1961 with a diploma in Land Surveying. 
 
His domestic employment has taken him across Western Canada and into the Mackenzie River 
valley of the Northwest Territories.  He has been employed by municipal, provincial and federal 
levels of government, in resource exploration with Mobil Oil Canada, and with a private practice 
firm.  He was Surveyor to the Land Titles Office with the Alberta Attorney General's department 
from 1972 until 1977, and Executive Director and Registrar of the Alberta Land Surveyors' 
Association from 1977 until 1991.  He also served as an Adjunct Professor of Cadastral Studies 
in the Department of Geography at the University of Alberta from 1984 until 1992.  Mr. Allred is 
currently self-employed specializing in the Settlement of Boundary Uncertainties including 
arbitration and mediation of boundary and other related disputes.  He has also been an advisor to 
the Government of Armenia on Land Registration. 
 
He served as the Alberta Director on the Canadian Council of Land Surveyors from 1977 to 
1986, holding the positions of Secretary-Treasurer, Vice President, and President.  He was also 
involved with the CCLS in the areas of continuing education, professional liability insurance and 
distance learning.  Ken recently completed a term as president of the Alberta Land Surveyors' 
Association. 
 
Mr. Allred has been a member of the Canadian Institute of Geomatics (formerly Canadian 
Institute of Surveying) since 1961 and was recently awarded life membership.  He has served on 
the Editorial Board for the Canadian Surveyor (now Geomatica) and chaired the Canadian 
National Committee to FIG. 
 
Ken has served as the Canadian delegate on Commission 1 - Professional Practice for the 
Federation Internationale des Géomètres (FIG) from 1981 until 2005. He was elected chair of 
Commission 1 for the term 1994 - 1998.  Ken served on the organizing committee for the FIG 



Symposium on the Decision Maker and LIS in Edmonton in 1984.  He also served on the FIG 
Task Forces on the Exchange of Surveying Personnel; on Constituting Professional Associations; 
and on Cultures and Languages and chaired the Task Force on FIG Governance Structure.  Ken 
is also a member of the FIG Foundation.  He has been a regular attendee at FIG congresses since 
1977 and has presented numerous papers and participated in several FIG workshops.  He was 
elected as a Vice President of FIG for the term 2005-08. 
 
Mr. Allred served as Editor of ALS News, the quarterly publication of the Alberta Land 
Surveyors' Association, and the CCLS Newsletter, an annual publication.  He has served on the 
Editorial Board of the Canadian Surveyor and Terravue.  He has contributed articles to the 
Canadian Surveyor, CISM Journal, Terravue,  The Professional Surveyor (USA) and The 
Australian Surveyor.   He has presented papers at numerous conferences in Canada and around 
the world. 
 
Ken is the author of Chapter 11 - The Surveying Profession in the Canadian textbook, Survey 
Law in Canada and is the author of Chapter 1 entitled The Surveying Profession in the textbook 
The Law and Practice of Land Surveying in Alberta. 
 
Mr. Allred served for 15 years as an Alderman with the City of St. Albert.  He has been 
extensively involved in urban and regional planning as a civic representative on planning and 
development boards.  He served as chair of the Edmonton Metropolitan Regional Planning 
Commission and the City of St. Albert Municipal Planning Commission.  He also served as a 
Trustee on the Sturgeon General Hospital Board.  In 2007, he was elected as the Member of the 
Legislative Assembly for the Province of Alberta. 
 
Ken has received numerous awards throughout his lifetime including: 

 Southern Alberta Institute of Technology - Gold Executive Award - in recognition of outstanding services 
 Alberta Land Surveyors’ Association - Professional Recognition Award - for perseverance, intellect and 

idealism towards developing a dynamic professional association, serving in the best public interest. 
 Letter of Appreciation - Minister of Forestry, Lands and Wildlife (Alberta) -  for playing a significant role 

as the interface between my Department and  the self governing surveying profession. 
 Champlain Award - Canadian Council of Land Surveyors - for outstanding contribution in promoting and 

advancing the profession of land surveying. 
 Honorary Membership - Association of Nova Scotia Land Surveyors 
 Leader’s Service Award - in Recognition of Outstanding Volunteer Service   with the Progressive 

Conservative Association of Alberta  
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G. K. (Ken) Allred, ALS, CLS 
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 St. Albert, Alberta 
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Tel. + 1 780 460 2224 
E-mail: gkallred@telusplanet.net 


